
Dawson Cheerleading Squad

Are you interested in becoming a member of the Dawson Middle

School Cheerleading Squad? Please make arrangements to attend

the mandatory parent/cheerleader informational meeting.

Who: Current 6th & 7th Graders who will attend DMS for the

2022-2023 school year.

What: Mandatory Parent/Cheerleader Informational Meeting

When: Wednesday, January 26th, 2022

Where: DMS Library

Time: 5:00-6:00 PM

How: RSVP @ https://tinyurl.com/36y3mavy

Feel free to email both cheerleading sponsors if you have any

questions or would like further information.

Blair Hottois - Cheerleading Coordinator

Blair.Hottois@southlakecarroll.edu

Chandler Putman - Cheerleading Assistant Coordinator

Chandler.Putman@southlakecarroll.edu
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